
 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Discontinued Allergens 

 
 

Dear Valued Client, 
 

Effective Friday, Dec. 30, 2022, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories will no longer 
offer the following tests, as they have been discontinued by the manufacturer: 
 

 IgE American Cockroach 

 IgE Castor Bean 

 IgE Cefaclor 

 IgE Chymopapain 

 IgE Animal Epidermals/Protein 

 IgE Guava 

 IgE Hexahydrophtalic Anhydride 

 IgE Regional Mix 1 

 IgE Regional Mix 2 

 IgE Regional Mix 3 

 IgE Silk Waste 

 IgE Sugar-Beet Pollen 

 IgE Sugar-Beet 

 IgE Trimellitic Anhydride 

Please contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org, if you have any 
questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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